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Placement related information for final year students 

Dear Final Year Students, 

I am sure, many of you, especially those who have cleared campus interview and 

have received offer letters from companies may be concerned about their job 

offer in view of lockdown due to COVID-19. I have received a report from the 

Training & Placement Director in this regard and the brief highlights are as follows: 

1. The T&P Director is in constant touch with the companies such as ACCENTURE, 

TCS, INFOSYS etc. who all have been continuously assuring us about honoring 

each offer letter. 

2. The T&P Director has requested companies to send assuring mail to students 

regarding their joining, which many have started sending and others are planning 

to send shortly. 

3. Fortunately, till date no company has given any indication about withdrawal 

of the offer. However, in this unexpected situation, there may be some delay in 

date of joining due to delay in completion of VIII Sem. Exam and declaration of 

result. 

4. In order to keep students engaged during Lockdown period, companies are 

keeping in touch with selected students with engagement programmes which 

covers their training activity also. 

I appeal to final year students not to worry. We shall all hope that normalcy will 

be restored and this Lockdown end soon so as to enable you to complete your 

exams and join the companies at the earliest. 

We will not leave any stone unturned to ensure that your career is 
safe and not affected by the unprecedented vagaries of time 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

PRINCIPAL, SIRMIT 


